
Kenrick Mock, Ph.D., Dean, College of Engineering 

Kenrick Mock, Ph.D., is UAA dean for the College of Engineering, having served in the role 

since June 2021. He was previously appointed interim dean in 2018. In this position, Mock 

manages the college's staff and six academic departments to educate and inspire, and explore 

innovative solutions that engage Alaska and beyond with the vision to be the leading edge of 

innovation - rooted in Alaska, and relevant to the world.  

Mock has taught over 30 courses over his academic career, is co-author of four textbooks on 

Java and C++ programming, led the college's accreditation efforts, and was co-chair of the 2021 

International Conference on Image Processing and the 2019 Knowledge Discovery in Data 

Mining Conference.   

Prior to joining UAA, Mock was a visiting faculty member at Washington State University and 

was a senior software engineer and research hacker at Intel Corporation.  

Mock holds a Ph.D. in computer science from the University of California, Davis. 


